RECEIVED

By Ellen Agro at 2:07 pm, May 20, 2019





BOARD OF SELECTMEN Mendon Town Hall 20 Main Street

Mendon, Massachusetts 01756 Telephone: (508) 473-2312 Fax: (508) 478-8241

bosadmin@mendonma.gov

Mark W. Reil, Jr., Chairman Christopher Burke Lawney Tinio

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Mendon, acting by and through its duly elected Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on May 22, 2019 at 6:30 PM in the upstairs meeting room of the Mendon Town Hall, located at 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA to consider the application of Imperial Ballroom LLC DBA Grandview to transfer its All Alcoholic Beverage License to GV Mendon Management, LLC. Notice of this hearing is given pursuant to the rules and regulations of the Massachusetts Alcoholic Beverage Control Commission under MGL Ch. 138, S 12. All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.